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To Chair Gelser Blouin and members of the Senate Committee on Human Services, 

 

I am writing to urge you to pass SB1557. 

 

This bill is intended to help maximize the use of state and federal funds to ensure 

services are far more responsive to the needs of highly vulnerable children, and 

supports these children and their families in the most appropriate and least restrictive 

environments possible. 

 

Please support this important legislation today. Parrott Creek is committed to 

providing whatever expertise and input we can to make it's implementation 

successful and that we work together to create a true vision of possibility for Oregon's 

children. All children deserve a bright future. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Simon Fulford 

Executive Director 

 


